8th September 1993

Dr R W Niemeier
Director
Division of Standards Development
& Technology Transfer
Department of Health & Human Services
NIOSH
Robert A Taft Laboratories
4676 Columbia Parkway
Cincinnati OH 45226-1998
USA

Dear Dr Niemeier
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We understand from your letter that the deadline for reviews of the Criteria for a
Recommended Standard Occupational Exposure to Respirable Coal Mine Dust will
not be extended. Therefore unfortunately Professor Harrington has no other option

than to return this document to you.

Yours sincerely

Wbnile)

Caroline A Baxter (Mrs)
Secretary to Professor ] M Harrington

Birmingham Hospital Saturday Fund Chair of Occupational Health: Director: Professor J. M. Harrington CBE



